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Policy 

 
Community Relations  
 

The Governing Board encourages parents/guardians and interested members of the 
community to visit the ROP and view the educational program. 

Prearranged visits to ROP classes by members of the Board, employees, and students 
of participating districts, members of the community, business and industry, or other 
interested individuals are encouraged. 

Tours of classes shall be arranged and coordinated through the Assistant Superintendent, 
Educational Services. Visitations to ROP classes on high school campuses during the 
regular school year should also be coordinated with the high school principal or designee. 


